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Ottawa, 26th May, 1904.

Sir :-

I have to acknowledge the receipt

of your letter of the 21st inst., relative to certain In-

dians reported by Chief Paudash to you as living in the

vicinity of Moore Point,ocorgan Bay, and to inform you

that inquiries are being made of the Indian Agent for that

district in regard thereto and upon receipt of a reply from

him you will be again communicationed with.

Your obedient servant,

For Leaw

Secretary.

gers.

President, Peterboroug in

Peterborough, Ont.
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